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Early years foundation stage profile reports available this week

09 Sep 2024

Your Early years foundation stage (EYFS) profile report for summer 2024 will be available to download from EGfL by the end of this week (Friday 13
September).

About these reports

The content of the report is broadly similar to recent years, although some visuals have been updated and presented in a slightly altered style.

This report presents details on the level of development of pupils in your 2023/24 reception classes as measured by the EYFSP in comparison to borough
and national averages. As well as borough and national comparisons and performance of specific pupil groups across all early learning goals, the report also
contains a summary of your performance overtime against borough and national trends.

EGfL user account

You need to login with your EGfL user account to access these reports.

You need to have an EGfL user account with the correct permissions.

Read more about EGfL user accounts
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